
Organizational Hiring Freeze Advisory 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: All Employees 

Dear Team, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important 

organizational decision regarding our hiring practices. Effective immediately, we will be 

implementing a hiring freeze across all departments. 

This decision has been made after careful consideration of our current financial situation and 

overall business strategy. We believe that this temporary measure will help us manage resources 

more effectively and ensure the long-term sustainability of our organization. 

During this hiring freeze, we will not be filling any vacant positions, nor will we be initiating 

new recruitment efforts. Exceptions may be considered on a case-by-case basis, and any requests 

for exemptions should be directed to your department head. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this period. Please rest assured that we 

are committed to maintaining open lines of communication and will keep you updated on any 

changes to this policy. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your supervisor or 

the HR department. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


